
 
 

Dear Parents 

 

With the welcome resumption of inter-school fixtures this term, I thought I would write with 

some information that you will hopefully find useful. Firstly, please be assured that all 

National Governing Body, DfE and government guidelines will be followed in relation to all 

aspects of every fixture. The safety of the boys and staff is obviously our priority. With this 

in mind (and as stated in Monday’s bulletin), parents and spectators will unfortunately not 

be permitted at fixtures, either home or away, at this point of the term. This will be 

reviewed on an ongoing basis. 

 

Regarding access to team lists, specific match details and results. All are located on the 

school sports site (linked to the school calendar):  

https://www.bedfordprepsport.org.uk/ 

 

When opening this site on a mobile device, it should load as a web app, which can then be 

set to appear on your home screen. You will then also be able to favourite teams and 

download dates to your calendar (which will automatically change, if we make any 

amendments), as well as obtain locations for away fixtures. 

 

Please note that the password to access team lists for both the Prep and Upper school is: 

deparysav   

If there is an issue or you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Kind regards. 

Shawn Phillips 

Director of Sport 

https://www.bedfordprepsport.org.uk/

